From: holly Tubbs <watersystemswindham@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 13,2019 1:33 PM

To: Amanda L. Lessard; peterb@tubbsconsulting.com
Subject: Sight distance/ Nash Rd.

Hi Amanda

My engineer and | were at Nash Rd. yesterday checking sight distance back towards Windham Ctr. Rd.
from the driveway at 3 Nash Rd.. It was a little difficult due to snow banks and the very icy driveway.
Coming from Windham Ctr. Rd., Nash Rd. does curve a little to the right heading towards Rte 302.
Holding at a 3.5 Ft. height in the driveway 10' in from pavement, at the approx. center line of the
proposed new entrance road and a 4.25 Ft. height in the approximate middle of Nash Rd. we are coming
up with 204 Ft.. This is a substantial difference from the 412 Ft.. The terrain does go up hill towards the
existing house, we're not sure where they were, at the approximate center line of the proposed
entrance road, and that gets into the back slope. | understand you will forward to Doug Fortier and
decide from there what needs to be done.

Please let me know how this will be addressed.

Thank you
Holly Tubbs



